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Douglas, Tina  (PUC)

From: Cremer, Karen
Sent: Thursday, November 21, 2013 7:56 AM
To: Douglas, Tina  (PUC); Van Gerpen, Patty
Subject: FW: RM 13-002

I see he also sent this to “PUC”, did it get in the RM docket? 
 
From: Scott, Steven [mailto:Steven.Scott3@duke-energy.com]  
Sent: Thursday, November 21, 2013 4:26 AM 
To: PUC; Cremer, Karen 
Subject: RM 13-002 
 
Karen: 
 
I am writing this note in favor of the South Dakota Public Utilities Commission in making rules for docket RM 
13-002.  The matter of PURPA QF costs in the states needs to be addressed.  As a life-long resident of South 
Dakota managing one of the largest fleets of renewable energy in the US for the largest energy holding 
company in North America, this is topic that is near and dear to my heart  
 
Best,   
 
Steve Scott 
General Manager 
Duke Energy Renewables 
302 1st Street East 
Canby, MN 56220 
507.223.2042 (o) 
507.223.5050 (f) 
605.695.7296 (m) 
 


